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PANGNIRTUNC - SMALL CRAFTS HARBOUR 

On August 31, 1989 a special maatin; was held eon1i1tin9 0! the 
Hamlet Council and :epte1entatives of the Munter, and Trapper• 
A11oeiation and Cumberland Sound Pi1herie1 Limited. Th• group 
agr•ed that a small ct1!t1 harbour for Pangnirtun; •hould b• 
located in the exi1ting dredged channel at the community•• main 
beach. Thie would be moat economical becauaa of th• diedging 
that has occu:tad there and take advantage of th• central 
location within the community, W• believe eonttruction of th• 
harbour could be completed i~ thr•• year,. 

P~rpo1e ot H!_r~ 

Pan9nirtung 1• growin; in sizt and population. Growth ii alao 
occurring in th• commercial fiehery, toutiem and recr••t1on and 
th• travel industry. Commercial fishing and tourlsm a:e 
important sources of income in thi ■ comm~nity other than 
government 1ervioes and programs. Por the sa!•ty of hunt1r1, 
tourist ■, t11hetmen and other people !tom thia community who 
ventute out on the l1nd via water, a ■mall ~rafts ha:oour would 
imp:~ve the re1p0nse time and effectivanea1 of 1earch and ~••=u•. 

rcr the paat tour year ■ the marine ra1ou:c•• in Cumberland Sound 
have ~••n under reaource a11assment. Thia has reaulted in 
commereial quotas tor wintet tutbot and 1ummer 1e1llopa and teat 
fi1herie1 in 1ummer turbot, 1hrimp and cod. Commeicial fishe:i•• 
will continue to g:ow, but are handicapped by the lack ol 
transportation faciliti••· Pce,ently th• 1callop and char 
fi1harie1 are hampered by the lack of harbour facilities in 
Pangn:l.r:tung. 

'l'ouri1ro 

Tcuri1m operators and tourists depend on •dequate tran1po,tation 
facilitiea for their boetini excur1ion1 from Pan9ni:t~n~. 
Because of the vast rang• of tides and th• size o! tidal flats at 
Pangnirtung, it 1• difficglt to give cut vi1itor1 th• quality of 
1e~vic• that we wish to provide them and that they expect. Thia 
community has become more economiaally independent and socially 
healthier because of tourism activiti••• Th• touti1m lndu1try 
exi1t ■ in Pangnittun9 and is 1till growing becaua• of ~uyuittuq 
National Park ieaarve, Kekerten Historic Park and thr•• 
aporcfiahing camp,. Touciam ia handicapped ~•cause of pooi 
existing ha:bo~r fae1litie• whieh limit o~r abilitf to keep P•c• 
with g:owth. 

Travel and Ra~r•ation 

Tha people ot Pangnirtung are mostly aboriginal people. Inuit 
today continue to hunt and fish in th•ir traditional hunting and 
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!iahing 9ro~nd1 a~d watei, DQrin9 boating sea10n mos~ Inuit 
return to their tradition end ou~po1~ ~•mps. lven with hi9h 
piie••·ot 9a1, oil, boats and motor1, tnuit contin~• to traval 
during bo&ting 1ea1on. This demonstrates the impo:tanca of being 
on the land and a definite need for better ha:bo~i faciliti••• 

Search and Re,cue 

Beaausa ot growing activitie1 in the eommeic::ial fi1hez:y, th• 
touriam industry and :e~:eation travel theie is a need for batter 
ae¢0~8 to w~t•r by 9Aareh aftd re•eue t•am■• When people are in 
dangeE th•r~ needs to be immod1ato zesponaa, This i ■ not 
presantly poa1ibl1 because raaponse is dependent on tides. l 
•mall crarts harboui i1 essential foi this ~ery 1peci1l purpo ■a. 

HistOC)' 

The people of Pangn1rtung h•v• it,~ng and h••lthy ~oot• in the 
hi1tory of th• eomme:cial hunting cf animals. Our ancestor• 
started commercial huntinq tor bowhead whales with white people 
ovor 111· yoarc a90. Todaf the poopla of P1ngnirtung •t• more 
aetive than eve: be!ore by strivift9 to ■uee••~ in eomin,reial 
fishin9 and t0Yil1m opetationM. 

Th• ~•opl• of Pan9nl~tung have h~~t•d eommeic11lly for the belu9a 
wnala tor oi1 ana mu~t~~, ana tor tna seal ana tur inauairi••• 
We have adapted ■ocially and eccnomically during tha■e ti~•• of 
ehan9e. At the beginning of th• ltlls ~~• ••al and fur indua~ry 
collapsed begause o: the lobby of the animal iignt1 treupa. 
Again the peopl• of Pangnirtung atarted looking for n•w way• to 
make incomes. The majority of hunteia and trapper• had 
difficulty and strug;led to !ind new jcb1. The crime rat• went 
up - that• wa■ 10ci1l in1t1bility and unresty Durin9 that time 
moat people of P■ ngnirtung dep•nded on government servicea, 
~•lfa:~ and euci•l •••l•tance programs. 

Today the crime rate 11 eq1.1a1 to the crime ~•t• o_r 7 years ago 
when •e•l and fur maEket• were ■ t,onv and h••lthy. Thia ia d~e 
to the d•v•lopment o! commetoial filhing and to~rlsm in ouE 
community. Today there ate o,;anizations e1tablished within our 
community to pro~ote th• commercial fishety and touii1m 
indu1t~i••• Th••• organiiation• and •••o~i•t•d bu1inaaaas ate 
doing their best to promote these new industrie1, A ■mall crafts 
harbour would further imp2ove and promot• th••• iftdu•~~i•• ift 
Pangnirt\.\ng. 

Consultation and Planning of Small czaft• Harbour 

The Hamlet Council of fan9nirtung belie~•• that a small eraft• 
ha~bour ls n•cAAA~ry for continuAd ecnnnmir. growth in 
Pan~nirtu~9. They.would make a commitment to ·joiot consultation 
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and planning by forming a committee during the devalopnent and 
con ■ truction o! • har~our. It would conai ■ t of repr•1ent1tivea 
f:om organizations and group■ in Pangnirtung that have an 
inter••t in small cratt1 harbo~r facilitie,. 

The Hamlet Council would co-operate and work with th• Department 
of ri1her,ie1 and Oceans dur in9 the development and conatruetion 
of 1uoh a harbou:. Th•r• 11 adequate heavy equipment.in thi ■ 
comntunity to eonatruct 1uch • facility. The Haml•t would be 
reaponaible for the operation and maint•nanee of the ramp and 
floatin9 facility. 

Prepared by 
Mayor Johnny Mike 
September 4, 1989 
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